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Thank
You

As the end of the school year fast approaches we wanted to say some thank-yous,
have a catch up to let you know what has been happening and

what is planned for the rest of the school year...

A huge thanks to everyone who has got involved with the fantastic fundraising, donating and volunteering
projects this year. We can’t thank you all enough and without your hard work and efforts we wouldn’t be
                                        able to make the valuable contributions to school which benefit all of our
                                          children. In particular we would like to say a special thank you to Alfie
                                            Richardson’s and Erica & Felix Scott’s parents who gave up their time to dig,
                                               build and dig a bit more to make fantastic improvements to the Early
                                                Years / KS1 outside area. Their efforts have been tremendous - thank you!  
         Thanks also to those parents who got involved with the Spring 
          Clean earlier in the year. A special thanks also to Zachary
          Edmondson’s Dad, whose company  generously donated 6 iPads 
          to school, which is amazing and to Eli & Felix Dawson’s parents who 
                                                     have donated banners and signs to school. Whilst we hugely 

                                      appreciate these fabulous gestures it is thanks again to everyone who 
         gets involved, from Movie Nights, Quiz Nights, Ceilidh’s to Halloween
                                            Textile      Discos and Textile Collections - whether you donate, organise or support
      and attend these events our school and all of the children would not 

           benefit in the way that they do - so a MASSIVE thank you!                           

Class Reps
Rec - Rebekah Scott

Yr 1 - Sarah Edmondson
Yr 2 - Rachel Atkinson

Yr 3 - Sue Britton
Yr 4 - Sarah Eden

Yr 5 - Lucy Bradshaw
Yr 6 - Lynn Anderson

Who’s Who?
Chair - Debbie Barton

Secretaries - Leah Hitchcock 
& Claire Horne 

Social Secretary - Sarah Edmondson

easyfundraising.com
Did you know that by registering with 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/naburnschool/
you can help raise money for school just by shopping! 

Its free and simple to join...

As mentioned in the last newsletter, 
the PTA have kindly
donated funds to 
school for the
purchase of
Chrome Books,
Numicon, Small
World play items
and books - all of
the items have now
been ordered and the
children will be benefiting from
the new equipment this term.
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GET IN TOUCH Friends of Naburn School PTA

friendsofnaburnprimary@gmail.com

June
3.15pm

Tuesday

The next PTA Meeting will take place on

at School. Everyone is welcome to
attend - the more the merrier, turning

up doesn’t mean you get a job (honest!)
If you would like to know more but

can’t make it please see Debbie or Fleur 

PTA MEETING



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
16

June

JULY

As ever, thanks everyone for your tremendous
work with this annual event - for your baking,
donating, sorting, collecting as well as working
hard or supporting us on the day; we raised...

wait for it... £1119.56 in total which is incredible.
All left over food was donated to Arc Light so 

amazing work all round - thank you!

St Crux

A massive thank you to
Becci Landragin & her

Mum for a great
evening’s entertainment

which raised
a staggering £908.41 

HALLOWEEN BALL

CEILIDH
Thanks to Lynn Anderson
& The Gaelstrom Ceilidh

Band for another great night
back in October which

raised £646.40

Thanks to Sue Britton for
organising a spooktastic

evening of fun and
games, raising a 

ghouly amazing £282!

 

TEXTILE COLLECTIONS, MOVIE NIGHTS & STUFF
We have raised £117.23 so far this year from the Movie

Nights & £183 from the textile collections, with an
additional £15 being donated to the Firefighters Charity.
We also raised £57 from the Easter Sticks competition,
a BIG thanks to all involved & a well done to Jon- Jon,

Zachary & Elliott who were the luck winners!

14 Non Uniform Day  - details to follow

17 Production - if you can help serving refreshments at any of the
performances please let us know 

w/c

22 Naburn Village Gala - helpers needed for stalls, details to follow

26 End of Year Barbecue - more information to follow

WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR NEW WAYS TO RAISE MUCH NEEDED FUNDS FOR SCHOOL -
IF YOU HAVE ANY SUGGESTIONS AS TO WHAT WE CAN DO WE WOULD REALLY LOVE TO 
HEAR FROM YOU! WHETHER IT IS AN EVENT OR AN ONGOING ACTIVITY WE WOULD BE
KEEN TO KNOW MORE... IT DOESN’T MEAN YOU WILL GET STUCK WITH A JOB - PLEASE
GET IN TOUCH, WE ARE REALLY EAGER TO TRY OUT NEW IDEAS TO HELP OUR
CHILDREN AND THE SCHOOL.

Naburn Primary School PTA is a registered charity no. 1135696

RAFFLE PRIZES

Remember to check the school website
or Facebook page for more information

about forthcoming events

Other Stuff...
As well as the recent purchases of
equipment, this year the PTA has
also been able to provide funds to
cover (amongst other things!) the
whole school trip, transport to the
Robinwood residential, Infant
Outdoor area redevelopment,
classroom allocation (£150 per class)
as well as the Riding Lights Theatre
Christmas production.

If anyone has any contacts that we
could get in touch with to request

raffle prizes for the Summer Raffle,
please can you us know - this has 
always been a great way to raise
extra funds at the end of the year,

thank you!

SCHOOL UNIFORM
If you have any good quality,

unwanted school uniform please
take it to the School Office as we
are planning a  preloved uniform
sale at the End of Year Barbecue

Sing! - 5.45pm start, popcorn & juice,
infants to be accompanied by a parent please


